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WELCOME TO DPBC

Here at DPBC we seek to be welcoming & show the love of Christ to you always.
We are a church that holds true to the authority & power of the Word of God,
values and loves others, and ministers to bring God glory through His Gospel.
Thank you for joining with us today! Please take a connection card from the
chair back and complete with the information you feel comfortable sharing.

THIS WEEK @ DPBC

Sunday Service

10:30 am Worship Service

Tuesday

7:00 pm Fellowship of Deacons

Wednesday

7:00 pm Prayer Meeting with

Ron Grossman

6:30 AWANA/Surge

Saturday

9:30 Men’s Coffee Time
issionary of the Week

Please be praying for our
Mission Fest coming up
Oct 22-24. Our speaker
will be Tim Whatley. Our
theme will be “ A WORLD
IN CRISIS ... OUR
OPPORTUNITY.

We will be looking into our
Faith Promise at that time
with an amount of $65,000.
Please start praying into
what the Lord would have
you share in this amount to
help our missionaries who
are following the Lord’s
command to go and make
disciples.

CONGRATULATIONS!
To Caleb and Leanna
Weare who were married
yesterday.

AM: PASTOR JEREMY HEAD

TITLE: SINCERE, SELFLESS
SERVANTS

TEXT: PHIL; 2: 19-24

NOTE: If you missed a service and would like
to hear a message, search “Devon Park” on
YouTube for past sermons and click
“Subscribe” to our YouTube channel.

FINANCIAL REPORT

General Fund Budget ....................... $7,400.00
Faith Promise wceccviiceeceesenmnneesesnns $1,000.00
Total needed each week...................$8,400.00

General Offering for September 19%...52907.65*

*Includes Electronic Tithing and Automatic
Withdrawal for previous week
*Also $455 in memory of Murray Munn

KEEP IN PRAYER

People with Health problems:
Gail McLeod, Everett Green,
Minnie Munn, Theresa Hay,
Judy Cormier, Fred Annis,
Joanna Legere, Valerie Garvie,
Susan Gorman, Lorraine Neill,
David Gray.

People in Nursing Homes:
Willard Boyd, Miriam McNeill,
Mike Rickard, Lena Meade.

AWANA/SURGE

We are excited to announce that our AWANA and Surge programs started
back up on September 22! If your kids are age 3 - grade 5 they can join
us for our AWANA program 6:30pm - 8:00pm on Wednesday nights!
Surge has also started for grade 6- grade 12!

BAPTISM AND NEW MEMBERSHIP CLASS

There will be a baptismal service coming up, if you would like to be
baptized, please speak to Pastor Woodcock. We will also be having new
membership class coming up, if you would like to take part to see what it
would be like to become a member at the church, please let

Pastor Woodcock know!

CHILDRENS PROGRAMS

Nursery/Sonbeams/Junior Church are all available downstairs for the
children each Sunday morning. Nursery care is available for babies and
toddlers up to age 3. There is a program downstairs for children, ages 3-
Grade 5 as well. Children are asked to stay upstairs with their families until
they are dismissed to go downstairs. Parents/guardians, please sign your
children in before the service and come downstairs to sign them out to
leave after the service. There are age-appropriate teaching and activities
to engage the children in learning God's Word on Sunday mornings.
Teachers and helpers are needed for the Sonbeams (Ages 3-5) and
Junior Church (up to Grade 5) program -- If you are willing to be part of a
rotation of teachers, class helpers, or sign-in/sign-out people please
contact the church office, talk to Debbie Lynne or one of the Pastors to let
us know you are interested in being part of the rotation for this ministry.
LIFE GROUPS

If you would like to be included in a Life Group, please sign up in the foyer
or talk to Pastor Jeremy!

BUS MINISTRY

The bus ministry will be up and running again!Please contact the church
office if you would like to use this ministry to the church!

DONATIONS NEEDED

I'm looking for literature donations for a woman's addiction centre,
specifically books about parenting, relationships, mental health, etc.

- Saiddie Anne Coutino. If you have any resources to donate, they can
be dropped off at the church office or speak directly to Saiddie Anne.
SYMPATHIES

We extend our sympathies to Daphne Boyd and family at the passing of
her sister Marilyn Hatt

We also extend our sympathies to Barry and Chip Sullivan at the
passing of Barry’s sister in law Loreen Sullivan. May God give you
comfort



